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Dear brothers and sisters,		  MAY 2025 

We are doing well, and we are very grateful for what the Lord has allowed us to do in this new year.

The places where I am ministering are mostly the same, but the students are not. Every year, God gives me the opportunity to 
minister to new lives, new people who participate in evangelism workshops, and then, they take the gospel to different places in 
Argentina and other countries.

This year, in April, I again had the opportunity to teach the evangelism workshop to 136 
students at the Word of Life Bible Institute in Argentina. The students come from Latin 
America, the United States, and some other countries around the world.

At the end of April, I traveled to the Jorge Muller Bible 
Institute in the province of Jujuy. By the grace of God, 
every year I am invited to share the word of God in this 
place. Then, after finishing at Jorge Muller, I traveled to 
the capital of Jujuy. There, I taught a workshop in a local 
church. The experience was wonderful; older people 

participated in the practical part. It was a great 
joy for me and for the church authorities. In the 
practical part, it’s always the young people who come forward to preach, but on this 
occasion, it was the older people who were encouraged to participate, and they did 
so admirably, better than many young people! (photos 4 and 5).

In my previous missionary report, I mentioned that I was creating a page about 
the deity of Jesus Christ using the New World Translation Bible of the so-called 
“Jehovah’s Witnesses.” This is the name of the page: jesusesdiostnm.com.ar.

The page was completed, and now I’m promoting it through various media and locations, including a 
newspaper that reaches three cities in Argentina (Zárate - Campana - Lima).

With the help of some brothers and sisters, we also promote it in public spaces (bus stops, train 
stations, hospitals. I ask for your prayers because the so-called “Jehovah’s Witnesses” 
belong to a sect that is growing in number all the time.

I ask you to pray for the people who visit the page. Also pray for the people in 
the businesses where I go to leave the page’s advertisement. Many people have 
allowed me to place an advertisement for the page in their businesses; those are doors that are opening for its 



promotion. The Lord is coming soon for His church, and there are many so-called “Jehovah’s Witnesses” who march around 
knocking on doors, spreading the devil’s lies.

I have a trip planned to the province of Salta (Argentina). There is another Bible institute there. I was there last year, but due to 
family issues, I haven’t been able to set a new date to go this year.

In September, I was invited to teach Evangelism and Heretical sects at a new Bible institute that opened this year in the city of 
Escobar (Argentina).

Last year, I was invited to Palabra de Vida, Ecuador. The trip fell through because the institute’s director had other 
commitments and couldn’t coordinate with local churches. This year, Emiliano Vitti, the institute’s director, contacted me again 
and is planning to coordinate with churches in Ecuador so that I can travel there this year.

I especially ask that you pray for my wife; she is not in good health. She has been undergoing medical treatment and testing for 
several months, but her health is not improving. I would like to find a doctor who can find a solution for her illness.

Dear brothers and sisters, I am always grateful to God for everything He does, and we also thank you for your faithfulness and 
companionship in our ministry through your prayers and offerings.

With love in Christ, 

Miguel and Norma Galecio

“Behold, God is mine helper: the Lord is with them that uphold my soul.” (Psalm 54:4)
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